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CYBER SECURITY INCIDENT 
 
 
The board of directors (the “Board”) of Jumbo Group Limited (the “Company” together with its 

subsidiaries, collectively, the “Group”) wishes to announce that the Group was the subject of a 

ransomware incident recently (the “Incident”). 

 
Together with its external experts, the Group took immediate action to identify, contain and 

address the Incident. The Group has also reported the Incident to the relevant authorities, 

including the Singapore Police Force, the Personal Data Protection Commission and the Cyber 

Security Agency of Singapore. Investigations into the Incident are currently ongoing.   

 
The Group had activated its business continuity plan immediately. As at the date of this 

announcement, there has been no significant impact to the Group’s business operations arising 

from the Incident.  

 
Based on preliminary investigations of the Incident, neither the Group nor its external experts 

have observed any evidence on data exfiltration. The Group takes information security seriously 

and as part of this process, is conducting a rigorous review of the Incident and its systems. Going 

forward, the Group will also seek advice from industry experts to further strengthen its overall 

cyber security.   

 
BY ORDER OF THE BOARD 

  
Ang Kiam Meng 

Group CEO and Executive Director 

23 May 2024 

 

 

This announcement has been prepared by the Company and its contents have been reviewed by the 

Company’s sponsor, United Overseas Bank Limited (the “Sponsor”), for compliance with Rules 226(2)(b) 

and 753(2) of the Catalist Rules.  

 

This announcement has not been examined or approved by the SGX-ST. The SGX-ST assumes no 

responsibility for the contents of this announcement, including the correctness of any of the statements or 

opinions made or reports contained in this announcement.  

 

The contact person for the Sponsor is Ms Priscilla Ong, Vice President, Equity Capital Markets, who can be 

contacted at 80 Raffles Place, #03-03 UOB Plaza 1, Singapore 048624, telephone: +65 6533 9898. 


